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Pamela J. Henderson, Deputy Director

Division Materials Safety and State Agreements

Office of Federal and State Materials and Environmental Management Programs
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC)

Washington, D.C. 20555-0001

Dear Ms. Henderson:

Enclosed is a copy of the final rules revisions to the Oklahoma Department of Environmental
Quality, Title 252, Oklahoma Administrative Code, Chapter 410, Radiation Management. The final
Oklahoma regulations are promulgated by incorporation of federal regulations by reference, and are
compatible with NRC rules. This rulemaking willamend OAC 252:410-1-7(a) to the January 1, 2016
publication of 10 CFR. This rulemaking will have an anticipated approval date of September 2017.

Rats ID Title NRC State Section

e 201541 Domestic Licensing of 70 OAC 252:410-10-70
Special Nuclear Material,
10 CFR Part 70

e 2015-2 Safeguards Information - 37 OAC 252:410-10-37
Modified Handling
Categorization, Change
for Materials Facilities
10 CFR Parts 30, 37, 73,
and 150

s 2015-3 Revisions to Transportation 71 OAC 252:410-10-71
Safety Requirements and
Harmonization with
International Atomic Energy
Transportation Requirements;
Including Corrections

10 CFR Part 71
e 2015-4 Miscellaneous Corrections 37 OAGC 252:410-10-37
10 CFR Parts 37 and 40 40 OAC 252:410-10-40
s 2015-5 Miscellaneous Corrections 19 OAC 252:410-23-4
10 CFR Parts 19, 20, 30, 32, 20 OAC 252:410-20
37, 40, 61, 70, 71, and 150 37 OAC 252:410-10-37
61 OAC 252:410-10-61
71 OAC 252:410-10-71
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We believe the adoption of these revisions satisfies the compatibility and health and safety
categories established in the Office of Federal and State Materials and Environmental Programs
(FSME) Procedure SA-200.

If you have any questions, please contact me at john.flynn@deq.ok.gov or (405) 702-5171.

Sincerely,

John Flynn, PE E

Environmental Engineer
Radiation Management Section
Land Protection Division

Enclosures: As stated



